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My name is Lisa McCall, and I am opposed to hb2006.  

Having no "grandfather clause" is unjust, and even seems unlawful, or at least 

unethical. For someone who purchased something legally to suddenly be in violation 

because a group of people decided so is not only unfair, it is disrespectful to citizens.  

I didn't really want to spend much time on the lack of a grandfather clause, as I don't 

believe the age should be increased to 21 for all firearms, including, now, rifles. 

An eighteen year old American is an adult who should have every right of a U. S. 

citizen. We will send them to war, but talk of taking away their right to own their own 

gun. 

Please don't push this bill forward that penalizes law abiding citizens, as well as 

decreasing the number of law abiding gun owners, which might be the sole objective. 

Criminals, who do not care one whit for the law, will still be out in force with just as 

many guns as ever.  

There are far more important things that I wish you would work on than to take away 

my family's gun rights.  

 


